APPENDIX 1. NOTIFICATION TEMPLATE

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Este informe contiene informacién muy importante sobre su agua potable.
Traduzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.

Monitoring Requirements not met for
Grizzly Lake CSD- Delleker Domestic Water System

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this incident was not an
emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct
the situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health
standards. During December 2021, we did not complete the required testing for total coliform
bacteria.

What Should You Do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

What Happened? What Was Done?

Each month we are required to collect a routine bacteriological sample from the distribution
system to test for the presence of total coliform bacteria. During December 2021, our contracted
lab could not access the area during their normal collection week due to the heavy snowfall. We
failed to make other arrangements to ensure a sample was collected. Because we did not collect
the required sample, we are unable to know if the water being served to our customers was free
of contamination during that time. However, samples that were collected during January 2022
were absent of total coliform bacteria.

In the future, water system personnel plan to make arrangements to ensure the required routine
pacteriological sample required by regulations is collected regardless of the access to the area.

For more information please contact Pat Guillory, Grizzly Lake CSD General Manager, at (530)
832-5225.



